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Headteacher message 

Thank you to everyone who completed the 

Survey Monkey about communication 

methods. If you have any more thoughts, 

please don’t hesitate to tell me. I will be 

asking for your comments and views on our 

school uniform in the next few days – please 

complete the questionnaire or get in touch 

to share your thoughts. 

As a Church of England School, we 

celebrate our own school values:  respect, 

courage, integrity, compassion and hope. 

This half term we are learning about 

kindness. During Collective 

Worship we talk about 

ways we can all 

demonstrate this in our 

everyday lives. Stay safe,  

Sarah Hillier 

Headteacher 

 Healthy snacks 

We would like to draw your attention to the 

children’s breaktime snacks and highlight the 

importance of choosing healthy snacks to fulfil 

a child’s energy requirements. 

 

It is important for children to meet their energy 

demands for the day. To do this, some children 

will need a snack between meals, and this is a 

positive opportunity to encourage healthier 

choices. Our aim is to support our children to 

grow healthily, safely and responsibly. As part of 

this we would like to clarify the rules around 

breaktime snacks: 

 

Children need to bring a water bottle of water 

(that can be refilled during the day)  

 

Children can bring chopped fruit and 

vegetables, for example, apple, pear, banana, 

orange, carrot, peppers or cucumber (these 

are prefect because they 

don’t create packaging 

waster) or muesli, fruit and 

cereal bars. 

 

Please be reminded that 

because of allergies we are 

nut and seed free school. 

  

 

Plea for guttering, 

drain pipes and 

connectors – if you 

have any spare – 

please can we have 

them for our Owlets 

and to make a 

crazy golf course! 

 

 

News from CHIPP 
CHIPP are delighted to be hosting our Family 

Fireworks Spectacular on Friday 5th November 

from 6pm. There will be a BBQ, bar and games 

room to entertain the children, as 

well as a fabulous fireworks display. 

We hope you will come to share this 

fun evening! Any offers of help 

gratefully appreciated to 

chippcommittee@gmail.com  

 Panda Class news 

 

Thomas is very proud that he 

has got a blue Peter blue 

badge! He drew a beautiful 

picture and sent it in to BP fan 

club and this arrived last night. 

 

Can you solve this puzzle? 

 

Using the numbers 10, 3, 

10, 2, 75 and 25 make 

756 

 

 Owlet Class news 

 

An exciting day – Owlets have 

received their house colours and 

are proudly recording their first 

house points on the board. 

 
   

Details on our Open Mornings to follow … if you know someone with young children let us know. 
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